University of Groningen Summer Schools 2014
Dear colleagues,
In the summer of 2014, the University of Groningen will be hosting a series of (new) summer schools covering a wide range of fields. All summer schools intend to bring bright students and excellent researchers from all over the world together to work on important topics. 
Many of the summer schools have invited colleagues from international partner universities and other (external) stakeholders to take part in the programme, to enable participating students to access new (international) networks.  
Registration is open. Please check our online brochure, or visit www.rug.nl/summerschools 
Your students are most welcome!
 
On behalf of the University of Groningen and the Summer School team,
Heel hartelijke groet,
 
Prof. Elmer Sterken
Rector Magnificus
